
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope you have all had a wonderful half term. The children have come back to school extremely happy and are 

fully embracing all learning. May we take this opportunity to thank you all for your support by wearing face masks 

to and from each school site as you have been dropping off and collecting your child/children.  
 

We are currently unable to invite prospective parents in to school at this time, so have prepared a Prospective 

Parent Virtual Tour for families wishing to join us in Reception in 2021. Please find the link below and share it with 

any parents you know who are considering Knaphill Lower School.  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Tz58NiDzjkgDECtqTExqbjEMRhJIGBSs/view?usp=sharing  
 

Best wishes, 

Miss J.Concannon 

Federation Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Welcome to the KFOS Fitness challenge! We believe 

that sport and exercise is one of the most important 

ways to stay physically and mentally healthy, so we 

have organised a special competition to promote it. 

For the next 6 weeks, we will set you all a fitness 

challenge every Friday for you to complete at home. If 

you complete the challenge, please let your Class 

Teacher know your score. Anyone who completes all 6 

fitness challenges will receive our KFOS Fitness 

Certificate!  

Challenge: Week 1 - How many star 

jumps can you do in 1 minute?  
 

 

 

 Individual/Sibling School Photographs 
Under the new national restrictions for schools, we 

have decided to postpone the school photographer 

coming into both schools to take individual and 

sibling photographs this month. They will now be 

scheduled later on the academic year (during the 

Summer Term), when we can plan to have them 

taken outside in the sun!  

 

 

Primary School Places – Reception and Year 3 

Applications for Primary School places opens on 2nd November and closes on 15th January 2021.  

https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools/admissions  
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Rememberance Day 

We will be selling poppies in each school 

from Monday. Each Class will have their  

own stock and if your child would like to buy one, 

please can we ask that they bring their donation in 

an envelope into class with them. Thank you very 

much for all of your support.  

Coats, Jumpers and Cardigans 
 

Please ensure that your child wears a warm coat to school during the winter months, as the weather                                   

has definitely taken a turn! Brrrrr! As part of our Safety Measures, classrooms have to be kept well  

ventilated, so windows will be open during the cooler months. Children are therefore allowed to wear/bring an 

additional cardigan or jumper in the classroom should they wish to do so. Please be assured that we have the 

heating on and will ensure comfort levels are maintained, particularly in occupied spaces.  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Tz58NiDzjkgDECtqTExqbjEMRhJIGBSs/view?usp=sharing
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools/admissions

